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Course closures due to surveys are happening 
this week as per my email 18/07/2021 and the 
notice on the green shed.

Tarpaulin project well underway. Thanks to those that are 
helping. New tarpaulin is out for delivery to me. 
TO DO: Fell dead trees, fit second lot of roof battens, 
remove old tarpaulin and put up new tarpaulin.
I will contact you all when more help is need (which will 
be soon).

The lease is under way but the landlords solicitors have 
failed to meet two deadlines set by them so the 
paperwork for signing is still not ready. Watch this 
space.

Congratulations to the various medal winners at 
Holmbush last weekend. Those that shot Saturday 
can truly claim they have shot in the rain. It rained for 
at least 2 hours. The footpath became a stream and 
the parking was wellie deep in water.
But we went back on Sunday and considering the 
weather Holmbush put on their usual entertaining fun 
shoot with excellent food, especially the chilli. On the 
downside Peter Parker did not fall over again and he 
also refused to stand in the thunder and lightening 
with his carbon limb bow.

Next away shoot is South Wilts 05/09 and Co of 60 on 
12/09. Last HAG of the year is 19/09.

Good shooting, Andy
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